ROTONDA WEST ASSOCIATION, INC
AQUATIC COMMITTEE
MINUTES
Wednesday, November 28, 2018
Present: Stan Plizga (Chair), John House, Hank Killion, Nick Gizzi, Bob Winter and Wayne Mengel

Volunteers Present: Ron Beckett

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Stan Plizga and roll call was taken.

Approval of Minutes: The minutes of October 24, 2018 meeting were revised and approved.

Stan Plizga provided and reviewed correspondence and communications pertaining to planning for
Broadmoor Park. They included:
1. A letter from Mark Hostetler, Professor, University of Florida dated November 6, 2018
containing eleven recommendations on the restoration of Broadmoor Park.
2. A letter from Bill Dunson Emeritus Prof. Penn State University reacting to Dr. Hostetler's
letter.
3. A draft of an article that recently appeared in the Englewood Sun and praising Rotonda
West for its accomplishments.

Stan Plizga reported that work continued on the drafting of the Rotonda West Aquatic

Development, Management and Preservation Manual (ADMPM). Wayne Mengel is drafting
materials with committee input.

New Business: There was no new business

Old Business: There was no old business.

The next regularly-scheduled Committee meeting will be held on December 26, 2018.

Meeting adjourned at 10:35 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne Mengel



